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To: The Members of the Club                    30. September  2014 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
the summer break is over and also our tour to 
Berlin which was attended by 18 Club members.  
 
Our next event, the traditional 
 

          Franconian Winetour  
                                   
on Saturday, 11. October 2014      13:00 h 
 
departure from Fürth – Stadeln,    Festplatz,  
corner Herboldshofer Str. and Bayernstraße. 

 
 
 
The tour will contain two  attractions:   First we will tour 
at Weikersheim, a historical town with a beautiful 
Schloßgarten. We will make discoveries for ourselves 
in Schloßgarten, visit the palace or have a break in a 
Café at the market place. 
 
The second highlight is a wine tasting session with a 
Häckerbrotzeit in the town of Auernhofen. This will 
also give us the possibility of an extensive get-together 
in the Gewölbekeller of Weinbau Kraemer. 
 
 

 
The schedule is as follows: 
 
     13:00h         Departure from Fürth – Stadeln  
                                                  (Festplatz) 
 
     14:30h         Arrival at Weikersheim 
     16:30h         Departure from Weikersheim 
      
     17:15h         Arrival at Auerhofen,  
                         Weinbau Kraemer, Lange Dorfstr.24  
                         for Wine Tasting and Häckerbrotzeit 
 
ca. 20:30h      Departure from Auerhofen 
ca. 22:00h      Arrival at Fürth – Stadeln                  
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For the bus tour, for wine tasting and Häckerbrotzeit we will charge for members a special 
price of EUR 20,00. Guests are welcome and will pay EUR 30,00. 
 
As we have to enter planning commitments, please send your  
 
                                            Reserva tion until Monday, 06.10.2014  
 
to Norbert Friemelt via e-mail: nfriemelt@t-online.de or phone 0911-764164 
or        Uli  Friemelt (company office PESE: 0911 – 752104) 
 
 
                             **** 
 
 
 
Forthcoming events: 
 

Sunday 23. Nov . 2014 
12:00h 

Thanksgiving Dinner  

 Dec.   2014 Gerhard-Richter-Exibition  
at Neues Museum Nürnberg 

 
 
 
 
Sincerely 
 

Your  Board of Governors 
 
 


